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No seats left on CBD weekend bus trips
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All of the seats on the weekend bus trips have now been booked, with the last 1000 snapped up
over the past 48 hours.

The bus trips began on November 5 and will end on December 11.
By the end of the six weekends, 30-thousand people will have experienced the trips.
CERA chief executive Roger Sutton says the response from the community has been incredible.

"We have had so many appreciative people, we are just humbled. It took us a long time to get the
CBD to a state where it was a low enough risk to take the buses through - we're just so glad we
have been able to do that."

He says while there will be no more bus trips this year, the idea may be revisited in 2012
depending on the ongoing level and location of demolition work.

Meanwhile capacity limits have been increased for the walking trips into Cathedral Square.
From this Saturday, 400 people will be able to be inside the walkway area at any one time.

The gates open at 9am and the last intake starts at 7pm.

This announcement was originally published on cera.govt.nz and beehive.govt.nz



